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OPENING SCHOOLS TO
STEM CAREERS
Massive Open Online Course

For Heads of Schools and 
Career Counsellors

Starting Monday 25th September 2017

This course is great for 
Continuous Professional 
Development (CDP) and is 
completely free of charge! 
This course is an initiative of 
SYSTEMIC - funded by Eras-
mus+ - in collaboration with 
Scientix - funded by Horizon 
2020 - and STEM Alliance, 
which is privately funded.

Opening Schools to STEM 
Careers will start on the 25 
September 2017, and is 
expected to last for the dura-
tion of 8.5 weeks. Partici-
pants will be able to finish it 
in minimum of 4 weeks, max-
imum 8 weeks. All those who 
complete the course receive 
a certificate of participation.

This new online course aims 
at informing, training and 
empowering Heads of 
Schools and Career Coun-
sellors in adapting and 
equipping schools with tools 
for introducing students to 
STEM (Science, Technolo-
gy, Engineering and Mathe-
matics) careers in class-
rooms from an early age.

SYSTEMIC is Co-funded by the Erasmus+ Programme of the European Union. The content of this course is the sole responsibility 
of the organizer and it does not represent the opinion of the European Commission (EC), and the EC is not responsible for any use 
that might be made of information contained.


